
From: BoardSec
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: EB-2011-0063
Date: April 19, 2011 12:43:06 PM

 
 

From: Geri Ratcliff [mailto:geriratcliff@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: April 18, 2011 10:19 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2011-0063
 
April 18, 2011
 
Lee J. Russell
Geraldine A. Ratcliff
752 Haldimand #20 Road
Hagersville, ON N0A 1H0
 
 
Regarding
EB-2011-0063
 
I am writing this letter to become an intervener on above file. 
We have a serious medical issue that needs to be addressed in regards to the above mentioned file.
Our daughter has severe epilepsy, and I am concerned for her health and safety. I am waiting to
receive medical advise from her neurologist and will send to your office. The buzzing from some light
receptacles can and have induced seizures. We also just took possession of this home and were not
advised at the time of purchase about said proposal. If this proposal had been disclosed this home
would not have been purchased, re: my daughter's epilepsy.
 
 
 Lee Russell
Geraldine Ratcliff
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